Questions for Barry O’Farrell

The Opposition’s stated policy of raising ‘the preschool participation rate to 95% during its first term of government’ is commendable but leads to a number of questions, especially considering the limited funding proposed over 4 years:

1. It is very difficult to enrol your preschooler in some areas of the state.  How does the Opposition intend to fund the “bricks and mortar” development needed to achieve a goal of 95% of four year olds in preschool?

2. Kiama Preschool only has the physical space for 40 children per day.  Will you be expanding existing facilities to meet the 95% participation rate?

3. How do you intend to staff the increased enrolment with university graduates as preschool teachers?
4. How will you address the inequity that the childcare rebate does not encourage parents to enrol their children in preschool (which has no similar rebate)?

5. How would a Liberal/Coalition government spend the $50 million over four years?  

Your responses to the above questions could be emailed to the Publicity Officer, Kate O’Connor and the Kiama Preschool at the below email addresses:

kpsi@bigpond.net.au
km_oconnor2002@yahoo.com
